
Dear Representative Conger, 

 
Please vote against HB2456.  We are already on a path to send businesses 

to other States and do not need more money, we need more fiscal 
responsibility.  In particular, the enormous funds supplied for PERS, a 

system which greatly outpaces the general publics’ benefit packages as well 
as the onslaught of money to the deadbeats sitting  on their backsides 

collecting years of unemployment, worker’s comp, foodstamps, free phones, 
cheap housing.  Enough!   

 
There is a fine line between compassion for individuals and being used.  We 

have crossed that line, and the hard working folks are paying the price.    
 

Joy Andersen 
 


